National Radon Awareness Month is this upcoming January, get informed about radon gas
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1888 PressRelease - National Radon Awareness Month informs people about the dangers of radon gas. Learn about what you can do about the radon gas threat, don't ignore the dangers of radon gas.

There are a few home owners out there who may not realize that radon poses a significant threat to their health. This is why the Environmental Protection Agency has designated January as the National Radon Month. National Radon Month has been initiated to help many people get linked up with the right kind of support they need to keep their homes safe. The intrusion of radon gas is a very real threat that can affect many people out there. This is an important consideration for people to keep in mind during National Radon Month, because they can take steps to reverse its effects. Some may want to check out the support that they can get during National Radon Month.

First, many owners will want to simply learn about some health effects caused by the gas during National Radon Month. For instance, radon is actually the 2nd leading cause of lung cancer among people in the United States. This is fact that will be widely distributed during National Radon Month. Given the dangerous effects of the gas, people will want to look for all the information they can during National Radon Month. National Radon Month has been set up explicitly to provide people with information, so they should take steps to make the most out of it.

There will be other information made available to home owners during National Radon Month. Some of them might be able to discover whether they are in a high risk area when they are in their homes. During the National Radon Month, home owners should look for companies that can offer basic inspection services. They might be surprised to learn just how many companies may actually operate in their area. This is just one piece of information that people should look out for when they enroll during National Radon Month. If they look around during National Radon Month, they should be able to find what they need to learn.

Every owner will likely also want to discover some mitigation techniques available to them during National Radon Month. This is an important component to keep in mind, because they will need to find a way to reduce these gas levels. There will be many companies providing advice during National Radon Month. This is an important step for some to keep in mind, because they will need to review their options for working with an agency during National Radon Month. They can learn all about some key tactics that are used to decrease radon gas levels, including air filters and sub-slab depressurization.

Finally, home owners can learn quite a bit more information during the National Radon Month in January 2014. They should discover that they may need to have repeated testing services done for their home. This can help them understand whether they need to have more radon mitigation devices put in to their property. They may even want to get a water filter installed, which can help remove radon gas from the water supply. If they want to check out some of the options that they have, then they will need to review their choices during National Radon Month. This event has been set up to provide people with all the help they need going forward.

www.nationalradonmonth2014.com
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